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Linking of PAN with Aadhaar is Mandatory 

As per section 139AA of the Income Tax Act 1961, it is mandatory to link Aadhaar number with Permanent 

Account Number (PAN) by 30th June 2021. 

 

PAN provided by you to BOI Credit Card will be deemed inoperative from 1st July, 2021, if it is not linked to 

your Aadhaar number by the above mentioned date. Please note that your PAN needs to be operational in 

order to enjoy uninterrupted services on your credit card. 

 

To check the status of your PAN -Aadhaar linkage: click here   

 

To link your PAN with Aadhaar: click here 

 

https://eportal.incometax.gov.in/iec/foservices/#/pre-login/link-aadhaar-status
https://eportal.incometax.gov.in/iec/foservices/#/pre-login/bl-link-aadhaar

